
 

During Summer 2, our reading 

ambassadors took part in a survey 

around school. The reading 

ambassadors were able to complete a 

learning walk of the school and 

consider the reading resources we 

have in school currently and how this 

could be improved next year. 

A number of new displays were also 

launched around school to show case the 

importance of reading in our academy.   

After the survey was completed, the 

children were able to identify new 

books that they would like to read. A 

number of new books were ordered 

and the organisation of the library 

was improved to make choosing a 

book an easy experience for all 

children.  

This is something that the reading 

ambassadors will maintain and ensure 

that is always kept well organised.     


